

Oasis Academy Temple

Smedley Lane Cheetham Manchester M8 8SA

Telephone: (0161) 205 1932 E-mail: admin@oasistemple.org

28th April 2021

Dear Parents,

Yours sincerely,

Eid is fast approaching and is likely to be celebrated on Wednesday 12th, Thursday 13th or Friday 14th May.

We know that this is a very important celebration for many of our familes and school staff and we understand that you may want your children to have some time off school to celebrate this important event. We are able to authorise up to 2 days for this religious celebration but to to help us organise the school during this time we must know which day/2 days you intend to celebrate Eid.

We will be having an Eid lunch and then Eid parties on Monday 17th May in the afternoon and the children can wear their Eid clothes all day. More details will follow about the lunch and if your child has a packed lunch they can have the Eid lunch at a cost of £2.30.

Can you please complete the slip below and return it to your child's class teacher, to let us know what day/days your child will be taking off for Eid.

Mrs Crew Interim Principal.					
Please tick the relevant I	oox (s)				
My child will be taking	Wednesday 12 th May				
	Thursday 13 th May				
	Friday 14 th May				
Name of child					
Class					
SignedParent / 0			er		

















